Phillips Christian Church
COVID-19 Guidelines

As we look forward to returning to our normal worship services, the Trustees of Phillips Christian Church have made some changes and adjustments to keep the congregation and our visitors safe.  

1. Hand sanitizer is now located at each entrance of the building.  Please use this as often as you feel is necessary.  Restrooms are fully socked with hand soap, and the nursery has its own supply of hand sanitizer.  The best protection against germs is clean hands.  

2. As more people return to worship, please continue the use of social distancing.  This includes refraining from handshakes, hugs, etc. Please space yourself in the sanctuary from other worshipers.  We are all here together to praise God, but we need to remain spread out for the safety for all present. 

3. The use of masks is encouraged for everyone present, especially those who need to be in close range with others (serving communion, baptisms, counseling, etc.).  If you don’t have a mask, or if you forgot yours at home, there are masks available to you at both entrances beside the hand sanitizer.  

4. The sanctuary has recently received a deep cleaning and the entire facility is cleaned each week.  We are working hard to keep our facility safe to all who worship with us, but we need your help.  Please use best practice to stop the spread of germs (cough into a tissue or your elbow, social distance when talking to others, etc.).  If you see a part of the church that needs attention, please let a trustee know.  

5. Communion will continue to be prepared and served using best practice guidelines.  The bread is prepackaged in individual bags and the cup is spread out in the tray so hands don’t touch a cup that isn’t theirs.  This will continue for weeks and months to come.  Hands are thoroughly cleaned before the emblems are prepared for worship.  Gluten free emblems are also available each week and are individually bagged as well. 

6. Please continue to use “common sense” judgement as we journey through this pandemic.  If you are experiencing flu like symptoms, have been in contact with a COVID-positive person, have a fever, or don’t feel well, we ask that you worship from home.  The worship service is streamed live on Facebook each week and will continue to be streamed for the foreseeable future. 

We are all working together to navigate this difficult time together.  We are excited to be able to start worshiping with you in person again!  Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions, concerns, or additional ideas, please reach out to one of the trustees.  
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